
IREAD-3 

All third grade students will be participating in the Indiana Reading Evaluation 

and Determination (IREAD-3) Assessment. The IREAD-3 was developed in 

response to Public Law 109 which requires the evaluation of reading skills for 

all students in third grade. The intent of this law is to ensure every student has 

the opportunity for future success through literacy.   

  

How does this test affect third graders? 

o Students that are at-risk of not passing IREAD-3 will be invited to 

participate in after school tutoring.  
o Students that do not pass IREAD-3 this Spring will be invited to attend a 

special summer school in July.  
o Students must pass IREAD-3 in order to receive instruction in reading at 

the 4th grade level. 

If you have questions or want to know more, please contact your child’s teacher 

or visit the IDOE website: http://www.doe.in.gov/assessment/iread-3. 
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